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MARK YOUR CALENDAR

SATURDAY, January 20,   Saturday night get-together at Café 422, Niles. If you plan to attend, contct 

amysuszinski@yahoo,com or 330-716-3974

MARK COLE’S WINTER BLUES, January 27,

Saxon Club on Meridian Road – 5:00 pm – 8:00pm. Dinner available 5:30 – 7:00. Bring a picture of your car (not the

car itself) for judging.  

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 7:00 P.M. MVOCC MEMBERS MEETING, 

    Austintown Senior Center, Westchester Drive. Come and get involved in the activities of our Club.

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 9:00 a.m. 

    Breakfast at The Corner Restaurant, corner of Rt. 18 (Mahoning Ave.) and Lipkey Road.

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15, Last day to submit your application and membership dues.

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26, Last day for reservations and payment for the Spring Banquet. See info below.

SPRING BANQUET

          The Spring Banquet is on Saturday, March 9, at A La Cart Catering in Canfield, starting at 5:00 p.m. with dinner 

at 6:00 p.m. The cost is $15 per person and must be paid in advance. The deadline for reservations and payment is 

February 26. If you have not made your reservations and payment yet, you can do so at the /February 3 meeting, 

which is the last club meeting before the February 26 deadline. The payment confirms your reservation, which is why 

payments have to be made before the Spring Banquet. Payments are not accepted at the door the evening of the 

Banquet. If you have any questions about reservations or payments, call Anna Smith (330-759-1072) or Mary Ann 

Cochran (330-793-3138).

BLUE SUEDE CRUISE – July 26-27, Norwalk, Ohio. This is a very large Cruise and accommodations go quickly. Larry

Green is holding  hotel rooms for the Cruise. If you plan to attend, see Elmer Lydic or Larry Green for more 

information. For housing in Norwalk, contact Larry at 330-758-4964 or 330-506-1060 for information about the rooms.

A NOTE FROM JOE COCHRAN, Father of Gianna Cochran, or recipient at the Christmas banquet.

I would like to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude for your generous donation towards Gianna's benefit. 

This contribution will provide necessary care and resources for her, helping to ensure a brighter and hopefully  

healthier future. We are incredibly fortunate to have the Mahoning Valley Olde Car Club standing by our side during 

this challenging time.

    We will make sure to keep everyone updated on her progress and show how your donation impacted her welll-

being. Your belief in the power of community support has made a significant difference in our lives. Your generosity 

has created a ripple of hope and warmth that will be cherished forever. 

TUESDAY NIGHT CAR CRUISE…It won’t be long….May 7 will come faster than we think. This first Cruise will be held at

Wedgewood Pizza on Racoon Road. More details will come later. This year’s cruises will again be held at DeBartolo

Commons. There will be a lot of opportunities for each of us to work in some way for the Cruises.  Let’s make this a

great year for the MVOCC!



Beulah Eastman, Secretary 

"THE PURPOSE OF OUR CLUB IS TO PROMOTE, EDUCATE & ENCOURAGE THE PRESERVATION, 
RESTORATION & ENJOYMENT OF ANTIQUE VEHICLES & RELATED MATERIAL" "OUR CLUB Is DEDICATED To 

HAVING FuN WITH OLD CARS" 

UPCOMING MEETINGS

            MVOCC club meetings are held the first Saturday of each month. Most of them are held 
at the Senior Center in Austintown, but occasionally in spring and summer months we will 
meet off-site for a picnic or covered dish dinner. This is one of the several ways you can get to 
meet and know other club members. 

            At these meetings we have a guest who will share some “car” information with us. 
February’s guest will be Von Wolfe who will share information about “The Great Race.” 
Thanks to Mike Klem for his informative information about Mr. Norm at the January meeting.

            One of the other times we get together is the first Monday of each month with breakfast 
at The Corner Restaurant, located at the corner of Lipkey Road and Rt. 18 (Mahoning 
Avenue), 9:00. And then there are the third Saturday night dinners at a local restaurant. This 
month’s dinner will be the upcoming Saturday at 5:00 at Café 422 in Niles.  Come and take 
advantage of getting to know your fellow Club members better.

 CAR QUIZ

1.     What year did the first-ever car race take place?

2.     What is the world’s smallest production car?  

3.     What was the first mass-produced car model? 

4.     What is the most expensive car ever sold at an auction? 

5.     What car brand uses a prancing horse as its logo? 

6.     What is the fastest production car in the world? 

7.     Which car manufacturer was the first to introduce seat belts as a standard feature? 

8.     What is the largest car-producing country in the world?  

9.     What car holds the record for the highest mileage driven by a single owner? 

10.  What is the longest-lasting car model in production? 

 
1.      1894; 2. Peel P50; 3. Ford Model T; 4. Ferrari 1962 250 GT ($51,705,000); 5. Ferrari; 6 Bugatti Chiron Super 
Sport 300+; 7. Volvo; 8. China; 9. 1966 Volvo P1800 (3,039,122 by Irvin Gordon); 10. Chevrolet Suburban. 
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